
Guthrie County Board of Supervisors 

  

Regular Session                        February 6, 2025 

   

The Guthrie County Board of Supervisors met in regular session Tuesday, February 6, 2025. The meeting 

was called to order at 9:00 a.m. with the following members present:  Maggie Armstrong, Mike Dickson, 

Brian Johnson, Jerome “J.D.” Kuster and Steve Smith.  

 

Board recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

Public comments were heard from Mark Drake.  

 

Chad Jensen, Executive Director with New Opportunities and Rhonda, Guthrie County Outreach 

Coordinator, joined the meeting to provide an update to the Board. Jensen noted they are glad to have the 

county support. They are asking for the same amount of funding as fiscal year 2025, which is $13,673. 

Funding covers outreach, along with substance abuse treatment and prevention and a 1:3 match grant 

through the State of Iowa.  

 

The board then heard fiscal year 2026 budget presentations from IT and Human Resources. They then 

held a brief budget workshop.  

 

There being no further business, the Board adjourned at 10:17 a.m.  Motion by Johnson second by Kuster. 

All ayes.  

 

 

 
 

Maggie Armstrong, Chair           Attest: Dani Fink 

Guthrie County Board of Supervisors          Guthrie County Auditor  

 

 


